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Dragon, Karen E. (CDCINIOSH/EID)

From: Coughlin, Kathleen [KKC1 114{@chsbuffalo.org]
Sent:  Friday, June 13, 2008 4:19 PM

To: NIOSH Docket Office (CDC)

Subject: NIOSH survey

It is much too long. When would a worker be expected to com plete? at work? Would it be expected to be done on line? If so
would it only be available to those with computers? Some workers have poor reading abilities and would not be able to
complete. The $ reimbursement would then make it discriminatory.

Which managers? collecting the info about practices and P&P would be extremely time consuming for most managers who
would have to gather info. | would not take the time to complete it . and | would be very concerned about how the info would
be used. | agree with the other objections points made in your correspondence.

Kathleen Coughlin

Manager Performance Improvement
Catholic Health System

Kenmare Mercy Hospital

716 447 6252
kkc1114@chsbuffalo.org
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